
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

City of Weldon Spring 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT given that the City of Weldon Spring will conduct a Public 

Hearing before the Planning & Zoning Commission on Monday, August 2nd, 2021, at 7:30 P.M. in the 

Weldon Spring City Hall located at 5401 Independence Road, Weldon Spring, Missouri, and before the 

Board of Aldermen on Tuesday, August 10th, 2021, at 7:30 P.M. in the Weldon Spring City Hall located 

at 5401 Independence Road, Weldon Spring, Missouri, concerning proposed amendments to the City’s 

Zoning regulations, made in conformance with State Statutes and to update various zoning regulations 

(pertaining to shipping containers, senior housing, boundary adjustment plat, minor subdivision, 

reimbursement of development and review cost, and public use donation). 

 

The public is invited to attend.  Also, written comments are welcome and should be submitted to the City 

Clerk, Bill Hanks at bhanks@weldonspring.org. Anyone with disabilities needing assistance should 

contact City Hall at 636-441-2110 before the Hearing to make accommodations to attend. 

 

For additional information please contact Steve Lauer, City Planner, at 636-441-2110 – ext. 106.   Copies 

of all the proposed amendments are available for public inspection at the Weldon Spring City Hall and 

online at www.weldonspring.org.  

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the City of Weldon Spring’s Planning & Zoning Commission at 

its regular meeting on Monday August 2, 2021, and the Board of Aldermen at its regular meeting on 

Tuesday August 10, 2021, will conduct Public Hearings to consider an Application for a Conditional Use 

Permit (CUP) filed by James Hofer of “Arch Nemesis Brewing” for the purpose of allowing a “Bar, Tavern, 

or Lounge” – (Microbrewery) at 5940 S. Highway 94. The proposed use will occupy an existing building 

on property currently zoned “PC” Planned Commercial. (Case #21-0060).   

Both Public Hearings will be held in the Council Chambers at Weldon Spring City Hall, 5401 Independence 

Road, Weldon Spring, Missouri at 7:30 p.m.  

All interested parties are invited to appear and be heard at the time and date of said Public Hearing or to 

submit written comments to the City Clerk at City Hall or bhanks@weldonspring.org. Case documentation 

will be provided to the applicant electronically.  

For additional information please contact Bill Hanks, City Clerk, City of Weldon Spring, at (636) 441-

2110 (ext. 103) or bhanks@weldonspring.org.   

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF WELDON SPRING 

 

mailto:bhanks@weldonspring.org
http://www.weldonspring.org/
mailto:bhanks@weldonspring.org

